Dear Fellow DePauw Class of 1998 Alums,

Although we're not sure how it's possible, our 25th reunion is
just around the corner!

Here’s what you should do to make sure you don't miss out:
» Block out June 9-11, 2023 on your calendar and start
making plans to head to Greencastle...and reach out to your

friends to join in the fun!

+ Let us know if you're interested in being a reunion rep for
your living unit

* Join the DePauw Class of 1998 Facebook Group
+ Join the DePauw University Class of 1998 LinkedIn Group

* Invite your 1998 classmates to join the Facebook and
LinkedIn Groups

+ Make sure DePauw has your current info by updating your
information here

» Donate to the Fund for DePauw at depauw.edu/gjve!
(Note: Any donation you make to DePauw between now and
June 30, 2023 will count towards our Class of 1998 gift.)

Otherwise, keep your eyes peeled for emails and social
media updates on our Cl 19 aunion Page with more
details to come...and we hope to see you next June!

Your 25th Reunion Steering Committee,

Sara (Sabin) Alger
salger76@gmail.com

Anthony Graves
Anthony.E.Graves2012@gmail.com

Danica (Rodemich) Mathes
dmathes@bellnunally.com




